
 

 

 

 
 
 
FAQs – Student Testing (dated 26/02/21) 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The following questions and answers may be useful to you regarding Student Testing in School: 
 
Will school buses be operating?  
School buses will not running for the week commencing 01/03/21, bus services are back to normal from 08/03/21. 
 
What if the student cannot attend for their test?  
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to rearrange the appointment but the student can take their test at their next 
opportunity with their Year Group. 

Can a student do a home test instead?  
We are not able to provide campus testing kits for home testing but students could try for a test such as a Walk in 
Centre and let school know their result, emailing their result to Reception@brookvalegroby.com 

Do students take the test in front of others? 
There will be other people in the room, staff will be present to support the students through the testing process.    

What about testing for students who are within 90 days of positive test?  
These students do not have to have a test, but can be tested after 90 days. 

Should a student attend school on the test date if consent is not given?  
If consent is not given students are not required to attend their testing appointment during week commencing 
01/03/21. However, all students are due back to class week commencing 08/03/21.  

Should students attend school week commencing 08/03/21 if they have not been tested?  
Yes, all students are due back in class from 08/03/21. 

Will parking be possible on campus week commencing 01/03/21?  
Yes subject to spaces being available but please remain in your vehicle while the student is being tested.   

Will Key Worker arrangements continue week commencing 01/03/21?  
Yes arrangements will continue as normal and Key Worker students will be tested during the school day at a time 
which may differ from that emailed to you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Will Teece 
Heateacher 
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